
  



 

NIGHT TO SHINE 2024  
February 9, 2024   6:00-9:30 pm (event doors open at 6:00 pm

Sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation 

Hosted by King Street Church 
  

Location: Antrim Brethren in Christ Church, 24 Kauffman Rd East, Chambersburg, PA 17201 

Mission:  To provide an unforgettable prom experience, centered on God’s love,  

for people with special needs aged 14 and older. 

Night to Shine is:  
    A worldwide movement. 
   Changing Valentine’s Day weekend from simply a celebration of love, to a celebration of 

God’s love, for people with special needs. An unforgettable prom night experience.  A 
celebration of the value of life. A night when all guests are kings and queens of the prom.  
Held simultaneously on one night all around the world.  This is a night for guests, churches, 
volunteers and most importantly Christ to shine! 

What to Expect: The red carpet treatment, a friendly crowd and paparazzi, royal treatment, hair, 
make-up and shoe shining stations, limousine rides, corsages and boutonnieres, a catered sit-down 
dinner, prom favors for each guest, a tiara or crown and of course dancing! 

Formal Wear: For ladies who might need a dress, or men who would like evening attire, we will 
hold a Ladies Boutique and Men’s Shoppe.  There will be people available to make alternations should 
that be necessary, especially for the ladies.  Here are the details: 
 

 Saturday, January 13, 2024 
 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 
 King Street Church, 162 E. King Street, Chambersburg, PA  17201 
 Please use Baker Street entrance.  

Buddies: Each guest will be provided with a buddy to assist them in having a super-special evening 
filled with laughter and great memories. 

Parents or Caregivers: You will have an opportunity to see your guest crowned and walk the red 
carpet via video stream.  We will have you relax with others in our Hospitality Room, or you may leave 
and return for pick-up.  You too will also enjoy a hot meal and fellowship while you wait.

Register at nighttoshine2024.com beginning on Monday, October 23.
Click on the “Guest Registration” box in the center of the home page.  The evening is  

limited to 130 guests.  A wait list will be created after the limit is reached.   

Night to Shine will be live streamed:  nighttoshine2024.com/live 
 
Questions, contact King Street Church, Susanna Allen, at sallen@kschurch.org, or call (717) 264-4651.   


